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Monroe County Hall of Justice to Host Job and College Fair 

 
ROCHESTER, NEW YORK—Administrative Judge William K. Taylor today announced  
that the Monroe County Hall of Justice, with the support of the City of Rochester, Action 
for A Better Community, and local businesses and other organizations will host a Job 
and College Fair on Tuesday, October 8, 2024, from 9:00 am to 12:00 pm.    
 
The Fair will be open to all who have business in or visit the courthouse that day.  
Representatives from participating entities will be stationed that day at display tables  
on the first floor of the courthouse—at 99 Exchange Blvd., Rochester, NY—  
to offer information and assistance to Fair visitors about local college programs, job 
readiness training, and employment openings. This year, graduating high school seniors 
from the Rochester Central School District and Vertus High School will be at the Fair to 
engage with prospective employers, including attending a presentation by Unified Court 
System employees to learn about the many career paths offered by the New York State 
Courts. Participating entities include Monroe Community College, AmeriCorps, the 
Rochester Police Department, BLE Training and Employment, and the League of 
Women Voters, among others.  
 
“Due to the success of our initial Job and College Fair, launched last year, the 
Monroe County Hall of Justice will once again join with the City of Rochester and 
other sponsors to host a Fair to connect locals with representatives from area 
colleges, businesses, and organizations to explore educational and job 
opportunities,” said Judge Taylor. “I am thankful to our sponsors and participating 
organizations and especially grateful to Rochester City Court Judge Van 
White, whose goal in first proposing the idea for the fair was to build stronger bridges 
with the community and provide a venue where residents can avail themselves of 
local opportunities and resources. I am thrilled that, for the second year in a row, we 
are bringing that vision into reality.” 
 
Please see the attached flyer for more details.     
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